
Sierra Book Walk 
Book Donations Needed 

 Our annual Sierra Book Walk is coming! 
This is a fun event to kick-off our annual Read-A-Thon.  Sierra is needing donations of new or gently 
used books for our Book Walk.  Our goal is that every student will participate on Fri, February 24th 

during lunch recess and take home a “new” book to read for our Read-A-Thon. 

Please, check your book shelves and consider donating!  Any extra books not used for our Read-A-Thon 
will be donated to the Kyrene Resource Center so that we can share the joy of reading with others. 

  We will be collecting books beginning Monday, February 13th – Friday, 17th. 
Collection bins will be located throughout the school, many thanks!!  
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